Undergraduate Curriculum Committee Annual Report – 2022-2023

The Undergraduate Curriculum Committee (UCC) met 8 times in the fall semester and 7 times in the spring semester. All of our meetings were held via Zoom Thursdays at 3:30 p.m. and lasted for 30 to 90 minutes. A quorum was present at each meeting.

Over the academic year, we considered and approved the following:

20 changes to plans, majors, concentrations and/or tracks,

11 changes to minors,

68 changes to courses,

5 new plans or majors, or tracks

8 new minors

28 new courses

1 new Honors program

1 course removed from the catalog

1 major suspended

2 minors suspended

In addition to these curriculum changes, the UCC also wrote and submitted a motion that was approved by the faculty senate to formalize the guidelines for the terminology regarding what can be considered a concentration, track, and focus. If you need additional information, please contact me.

Respectfully submitted,

Amanda Hill

Chair, Undergraduate Curriculum Committee